
Dear Praying Friends:


We are very excited and grateful to notify you that the Lord has abundantly answered prayer 
regarding the needed vehicle for Javier & Rosy Nungaray to carry out their ample ministry at 
Ana’s Kitchen Guadalajara and Church Planting. They can now lock up the groceries and carry 
people!


These two faithful missionaries manage AK Guadalajara and proclaim the Gospel.


We truly thank the Lord for your generous gifts which are also covering a year’s worth of 
insurance and even some extra funds that we are putting aside for maintenance.


We ask the Lord to supply your need according to His riches in Glory in Christ Jesus! The Lord 
has used you to meet this real need above and beyond!


Love,

Don & Janie

714-865-4179





